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Stewart County Board of Education Announces Board Retreat 

 

LUMPKIN, GA - The Stewart County Board of Education is pleased to announce a 

comprehensive Whole School Board Training focused on strategic planning. This proactive step 

aims to enhance the board’s collective knowledge and skills, enabling them to make informed 

decisions that will shape the future of education in Stewart County. 

 

Superintendent, Dr. Michael H. Robinson expressed enthusiasm about the strategic planning 

process, stating, “We believe that investing in the continuous professional development of our 

board members is pivotal for the advancement of our school district. This Whole Board Training 

will equip our leaders with the tools and knowledge necessary to navigate the complex landscape 

of education successfully. By fostering a culture of collaboration and strategic thinking, we are 

committed to providing the best possible learning environment for our scholars.” 

 

This board retreat will take place on Saturday, October 28, 2023, from 9am to 12pm in the 

Stewart County Elementary School’s gymnasium and it is open to the public. The board members 

are eager to engage in this enriching learning experience and are dedicated to implementing the 

knowledge gained for the benefit of the scholars, teachers, and parents in the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


